
Regional GIS 
 

 Monday, January 30th, 2017 a Mid-Shore GIS Committee meeting was held at the Talbot 
County Public Works building in Easton.  Representatives from the ESRGC, City of 
Cambridge, Dorchester County, Talbot County, Michael Baker Consulting, Eastern Shore 
Land Conservancy, Queen Anne’s County, Kent County, ESRI, and Choptank Electric were 
present. 

 
Updates were offered regarding recent activities of the counties, non-profits, private 
industry and ESRGC. 
 
Discussions included:   
 
Blight study underway in City of Cambridge (a collaboration with Department of 
Geography at Salisbury University), Drone Program and usage in Queen Anne’s 
County,  Queen Anne’s County meeting with representatives from Tyler Technologies 
to adopt an ERP software, Drone presentation scheduled for TUGIS 2017 – 
presenters from Queen Anne’s County, Broadband Task Force - RFP put out for fiber 
that would serve all of Queen Anne’s County, Critical Area and Zoning updates in Kent 
County along with NextGen 911 discussions, Dorchester County upgrading ArcServer 
from 10.1 – 10.4.1, comp. plan revisions and upgrading apps from Flex to Javascript 
using the ESRI App Builder, Dorchester County looking to build a new app for Zoning 
and Permitting along with Parks and Rec mapping support, NextGen911: 
consultant/subject area expert (Mission Critical) has been assigned with assessing 
data quality and conformance as well as evaluating software/hardware requirements 
across the state, MDP discussion for improving parcel data updates and frequency 
and how counties can get involved in the process. 
Discussion on how FY18 Rural Maryland Prosperity Fund can assist with GIS related 
projects and infrastructure needs across the Mid-Shore. 
 
Attendees were: 

o Katy Maglio, ESRGC 
o Carl Flint, ESRGC 
o Sierra Crist, ESRGC 
o Mary Buffington, ESRGC 
o Logan Hall, ESRGC 
o Erin Silva, ESRGC 
o Kenny Miller, Michael Baker  
o Mark Daeo, Choptank Electric 
o Tyler Pease, Queen Anne’s County 
o Nick Ward, Dorchester County 
o Andrew Falker, ESRI 
o Scott Shores, City of Cambridge Public Works 
o Carla Gerber, Kent County Department of Planning and Zoning 
o Michelle Funches, ESLC Land Conservation Program Assistant 
o LaSara Kinser, City of Cambridge 
o Martin Sokolich, Talbot County 
o Mark Cohoon, Talbot County 
o Scott Warner, Mid Shore Regional Council 


